
  

Happy June Wildcats! 

We are off to enjoy our summer and we hope that you are too! 

We will see you very soon- mark these important dates- 

Welcome Back Grade 6 Student Orientation- 

Wednesday, 8/9 1-3 P.M. 

  

2023-2024 Wildcat Open House-  

Friday, August 18th 

Grade 6        10 A.M.-12 P.M., 

Grades 7 & 8       1-3 P.M. 



  

First Day of School 

Monday, August 21st 9:15 A.M. 

  

Love your very excited Principal, 

Melissa Gurreonero 

  

 


